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     Although we may suspect an Idaho spring full of wind and wet weather at least we will 
have equal days and nights! Which I believe will cause everyone to get a little excited.      
 
     Hopefully excitement about spring will return to everyone, because we have a month 
packed full of new beginnings and celebrations! 
 
     The Bank of Idaho Show kicks off the first celebration of the month with an artist’s        
reception on March 1st from 1:00 to 4:00pm at the Guild. A very special thanks to the 
Bank of Idaho for sponsoring the show as well as th e parents, teachers and stu-
dents that make it all possible!!! It Really takes a lot of cooperation and effort to 
make a show of this magnitude come together.  
 
     I have some more “shout outs” for Charlotte, Joe, Les, Crystal, Ron, Neil, Richard,    
Roger, Lori, Manell, Mike, Deanna , Jane, myself and so many more who have contributed 
this month by hanging art, working as docents and for donating /contributing to the Guild in 
so many ways. 
 
     Other important dates to remember this month are March 8th (kid’s classes and the 
last day of the Bank of Idaho Show). March 11th is the membership meeting. We have 
some exciting things we will be giving to you, so please DO NOT miss it! On March 18th 
Gloria Miller Allen will be talking about her experience as artist in residency at the Grand 
Canyon as well as some tips and tricks for recreating this natural majesty. March 25th 
through April 5th will be another celebration with the Helen Aupperle Show and the 
artist’s reception to wrap up the month on March 29th from 1:00pm to 4:00pm. 
 
     It is a very exciting month and I hope to see all of you at some point throughout the 
month! Many happy spring days ahead for you! 
 

Thank You, Your President;   Kamber Weninger 
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BOARD AND MEMBER MEETINGS 

Board mee	ngs are held the first Tuesday of                             

each month at 6:00pm. 

Member mee	ngs are held on the second Tuesday of each 

month at 7:00pm , when announced. 

MEMBERSHIP COORDINATOR 
Neil Burrell is our membership coordinator. If you know of  

people that are interested in the guild please let him know so 

we can see about ge'ng them to join us. If you would like to 

help Neil or have ideas on  growing the guild give him a call. I 

know he  would love to hear from you.  

For informa*on contact Neil at: 522-8122 

ART GUILD ON FACEBOOK              

Don’t forget to check out our facebook page.  If 

you or anyone you know is interested in the 

guild please invite them to friend us on          

facebook.  This is a great tool to promote the 

Guild as  well as your artwork and events.    

     You are welcome to post your upcoming art 

events or pain*ngs on our page  with the       

excep*on of prices.                           

The newsle	er deadline 

Is the 25th of the month  

Sheep at Love’s barn by Rehle Higham 

Bank of Idaho Show 
     The Bank of Idaho Show is being held at the 
Guild through Saturday March 8th on Tuesday 
through Saturday from 11:00am to 5:00pm 
     The reception will be held Saturday, March 1st 
from 1:00pm to 4:00pm. 
     Please come out and support these kids. They 
create some beautiful artwork and enjoy having the 
opportunity to show their talent to the public. 

Helen Aupperle Show 
     The Helen Aupperle Show will open on       

Tuesday, March 25th and run through Friday, April 
5th Tuesday through Saturday from 11:00am to 

5:00pm. The reception will be Saturday, March 29th 
from 1:00pm to 4:00pm at the Guild. Last year we 
had a great turnout for this show. Lets make that 
happen again this year. The kids had a ball and 

loved showing of their artwork. 

Happy Birthday Roger March 2, 

 Kamber, March 21st 

Swan Valley by Neil Burrell  

Miscillaneous Information 

1. A general members mee*ng will be held Tuesday, 

March 11th at 7:00pm. Please plan to a�end. 

2. If you haven’t paid your dues for 2014 yet they will 

now be $45. 

3. People that are wai*ng to join the guild late just to 

get into the sidewalk show will need to pay $45 for 

Guild membership, and resubmit photos and jury 

regardless of rather they have shown there previ-

ously.  

4. Mary Ann Fackrell is interested in any art books   

besides magazines that you would be willing to   

donate to her. If you are able to donate any to her 

please contact her at 522-0072.  

5. Carol Tanner is selling all of her art supplies and 

equipment. If you are interested in purchasing any 

of these from her please call her at 745-7545. 

6. Charlo�e Moroney will be teaching the Senior   

Ci*zen class March 27th in colored pencil. 



CHILDREN’S CLASSES  

There is never a dull moment when kids create art! 

For the February 8th classes kids ages 5-8 we had nine kids a�end. We learned shapes, made valen*nes and drew 

some characters from basic shapes. For the kids ages 9-12 we had eight kids a�end. We created a monochrome 

pain*ng while learning about values and repe**on. The next class will be March 8th. The 5-8 age group will be     

learning about posi*ve and nega*ve space. The 9-12 age group will be learning more about  values and repe**on 

by crea*ng a flip book.       
for informa*on contact Kamber at 589-1288 

Thank you Kamber and Crystal for the fantas	c job you are doing with the children’s classes.                                
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SENIOR CITIZEN CLASSES 

Senior classes are sponsored by the Art Guild in support of 

our community.  Classes are held on the 1st & 4th  Thursdays 

of each month, 12:30 to 3:00 pm at the  Senior Center.    

Classes are free to anyone over 60 . A small   dona*on of 

$2.00 is asked to help cover costs. To a�end, call 522-4357 

before 2:00 pm Wednesdays for Thursday’s  classes. Class 

limit is 12. Drusilla Homer has re	red as our instructor so 

we need instructors to teach the  Senior’s classes. If you can 

please take over as their instructor or can even do one or 

two of the classes it would be greatly  appreciated. This is 

one posi*on we really need filled so our Senior Ci*zens can 

keep having classes. They very much  enjoy them and would 

be very disappointed if we can’t  provide them. If you can 

help out please contact any of the board members or      

officers as soon as possible. Thank you 

Eagle Rock Art Guild Spring Show 
     Our Annual Spring show will be held at EITC.  
Deliver your work Friday, April 11th from 3:00 to 
5:00pm. The show begins Monday, April 14th from 
8:00am to 5:pm. The reception will be held        
Saturday April 19th from 1;00pm to 4:00pm in the 

EITC  cafeteria. The show ends Friday, April 25th 
at 3:00pm. You can pick up your work from 
3:00pm to 5:00pm at the end of the show.     

For information contact: Charlotte at 522-6955 

Bruce Campbell:     Bruce’s       
medium is photography. He started 
his photography in Viet Nam in the 
60s. He didn’t get back into it until 
camping in the white clouds and 

being inspired by their beauty 
about 7 years ago. Bruce hopes to 

meet some  fellow Guild members to exchange infor-
mation and  experiences with. He has worked at Basic 

American Foods in Shelly for 47 years. In his spare time 
he enjoys camping, bow hunting, hiking four wheeling and 
doing his photography. He      donates to many charities 

such as the Humane Society, the Elks Foundation, Search 
& Rescue and donates monthly to the Eagles. Bruce loves 
capturing nature in it’s natural beauty. That’s why his pho-
tos are untouched. He hopes to retire soon to do what he 

loves best which is traveling and photography.                   

Mike Evans: Mike is a mechanical 
engineer and is native to Nebraska. He 
says he likes to spend time creating in 
the sanctuary of his garage and loves 
fishing. During adolescence he was 
inspired by an artist named,  standing 
Solder who painted horses. Mike and 
his friends decided to try drawing after    

seeing Standing Solder’s  work and has created artwork  
ever since. Mike has worked in many mediums including 
photography, oils and carving. He currently works in 
scratchboard, woodwork and makes fishing lures. Mike is 
looking forward to meeting others artist  and learning new 

Welcome to our New members 
Bruce Campbell, Mike Evans, Debra Gill, 

Russel Garrison and Douglass Owen 

Ramona Horton Put on a workshop for the guild 
on Tuesday, February 11th. It was very           

Informative and enjoyed by everyone attending. 



 

♦ March 1st:  Bank of Idaho show recep*on at 

the Guild from  1:00pm to 4:00pm. 

♦ March 4Th:  Board mee*ng at the Guild at 

6:00pm. 

♦ March 6th:  Senior Ci*zen’s class at the Senior 

Center from 12:30pm to 3:00 pm. 

♦ March 8th:  Children’s classes at the guild,   

ages 5-8 from 10:00am to 11:00am, ages 9-12 

11:30 am to 12:30pm. 

♦ March 11th:  General membership mee*ng at 

the guild at 7:00pm. 

♦ March 18th:  Gloria Miller Allen presenta*on 

at the Guild at 7:00pm. 

♦ March 21st:  Kamber’s birthday. 

♦ March 25th:  Newsle�er deadline. 

♦ March 25th:  Helen Aupperle Show opens at 

the guild from 11:00am to 5:00pm Tuesdays 

through Saturdays and will run through April 

5th. 

♦ March 27th:  Senior Ci*zen Class at the Senior 

Center from 12:30pm to 3:00pm. 

♦ March 29th:  Helen Aupperle recep*on at the 

Guild from 1:00pm to 4:00pm. 

 

 

CHAIRPERSON’S CONTACT LIST 
    Please contact the following people to help with projects 

at the guild. If you are in a show you are required to          

volunteer for at least one  docent shiJ during the show. 

• Shows chair:              Charlo�e Moroney, 522-6955 

• Membership:                Neil Burrell, 525-8122 

• Children’s classes:        Kamber Weninger, 589-1288 

• Bank of Idaho Show:   Charlo�e Moroney, 522-6955   

• Senior Classes:              

• Helen Auperlle show:  Charlo�e Moroney, 522-6955           

• Sidewalk show:              

• Spring Show:                  

• Photography Show:      

• Children’s Show:          Charlo�e Moroney, 522-6955 

• Calling commi�ee:       Drucilla Homer 524-1118               

and Ruth Lords, 5230949    

• Adult classes:                Rehle Higham, 357-3401 

• Adver*sing:                   MaNell Piccolo, 524-0092 

• Richard Large:               Historian/inventory 932-2323 
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DATES TO REMEMBER VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We need volunteers for many positions this year, 

Chair persons, docents, fund raising, Senior     
classes, Multiple show chairmen and helpers of all 

kinds. Please volunteer.  

A New Addition To Our Newsletter 
We are adding a new section to the newsletter where Guild members will 
be able to share ideas that they have come across or discovered on their 

own that may help others. 

Helpful Ideas and Suggestions 
1. Paint what you see not what you know. For example when you paint a 

tree you should paint the shapes you see and not the tree. If you paint 
what you know you will paint what you think a tree is and not what 
you are seeing. 

2. Remember clouds have perspective also. Clouds closer to the horizon 
are smaller than those over head. 

3. Usually in oil painting the darks are painted thinner than the lights. 
4. When painting darks don’t forget to adjust the temperature (either 

cool or warm) to match your painting. 

A SPECIAL UPCOMING EVENT 

You won’t want to miss this event. Gloria Miller 
Allen will be sharing a special presentation of 
her experiences as “Artist in Residence” at the 

Grand Canyon. She spent three weeks at the can-
yon last year painting each day. Mingling with 

tourists and mastering the challenge of painting 
such spectacular and challenging scenery.  

Join us at the Guild Tuesday, March 18th at 
7:00pm for this great presentation. 

 Submit your ideas to Roger Bradley at rogerb.fp@gm ail.com 



EAGLE ROCK ART GUILD MISSION STATEMENT  

The Eagle Rock Art Guild’s vision is to promote the visual arts and art apprecia	on  within the 

community through educa	on, community service, and programs for all  ages.  We provide art 

compe		ons for our members, senior ci	zens, young people and children                              

throughout the eastern Idaho region. 

ART GUILD OFFICERS 2014 
   President: 

 

 

    VicePresident: 

 

 

     Treasurer: 

 

   
     Secretary 

 

Kamber Weninger 

589-1288 

knjwenin@gmail.com 

Jane Winston 

522-6413 

opus@cableone.net 

Deanna French 

542-6253 

puppypawsdf@gmail.com 

Email: erag@qwestoffice.net 

Web Site: www.eaglerockartguild-idaho.org 

Facebook: Eagle Rock Art Guild 

 GALLERY HOURS 

Wednesdays: 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

Thursdays: 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

Fridays: 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

Saturdays: 12:00pm to 4:00pm  
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Eagle Rock Fine Arts Center 

PO Box 2542, Idaho Falls Idaho 83403 

208-529-2555 
Board Members 2014 

Neil Burrell   ~   Roger Bradley 

                    525-8122                   705-5453 

Rehle Higham  ~  Lori Bracke? 
               357-3401                      542-6480 

         Richard Large  ~ Ron Eddington 
             932-2323                         552-0664 

Charlo?e Moroney 

522-6955 

grandmasnow@gmail.com 

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER 

Kamber Weninger 

589-1288 

Email: knjwenin@gmail.com 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR  

Roger Bradley 
705-5453 

Email: rogerb.fp@gmail.com 

 

Art Is Magic 

Call ahead to be sure the gallery is open 
since we are all volunteer staffed. Thanks 
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EAGLE ROCK ART GUILD CALENDAR OF MEETINGS AND EVENT S  

NOTICE: all 

ERAG events 

are free to the 

public and  

everyone is        

welcome.  

Please feel free 

MARCH 2014  

Board mee	ng at 

the Guild 6:00pm 

Children’s 
class at the 

Guild               
ages 5-8 from         

10-11am               
Ages 9-12, 
11:30am to 

Newsletter    
deadline 

If you want your 

artwork added to 

the  newsle?er. 

Please email 

them to Roger at      

rogerb.fp@gmail.com 

Senior classes 
at the Senior    
Center from 

12:30 to 3:00pm 

Senior class at 
the Senior    

Center from 
12:30 to 3:00pm 

30 31 

General          

membership 

mee	ng at 

7:00pm at the 

Guild 

Bank of Idaho 

Show Recep	on 

1:00 to 4:00pm 

at the Guild 

Gloria Miller Allen 

Presenta	on 

7:00pm at the 

Guild 

 

Helen Aupperle 

Show opens at 

the Guild 11:00am 

Helen Aupperle 

Show recep	on 

at the Guild 

1:00pm to 

4:00pm 

Helen Aupperle 

Show at the Guild 

11:00am to 

5:00pm 
Helen Aupperle 

Show at the Guild 

Helen Aupperle 

Show at the Guild 

11:00am to 

5:00pm 

Bank of Idaho 

Show at the Guild 

11:00am to 

5:00pm 

Bank of Idaho 

Show at the Guild 

11:00am to 

5:00pm Bank of Idaho 

Show 11:00am to 

5:00pm 

Bank of Idaho 

Show at the Guild 

11:00am to 

5:00pm 
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PO Box 2542 

Idaho Falls, Id 83403 

Place 

  Postage 
here 

March 1st: Bank of Idaho Show at the Guild from 11:00am to 5:00pm                                        

and runs through March 8th 

March 1st: Bank of Idaho Show recep*on at the guild from 1:00pm to 4:00pm 

March 4th: Board mee*ng at the Guild at 6:00pm 

March  6th: Senior Ci*zen class at the Senior center from 12:30pm to 3:00pm 

March  8th: Children’s classes at the Guild, 5-8 years old - 10:00am to 11:00am,                      

ages 9-12, 11:30am to 12:30 pm 

March 11th: General membership mee*ng at the Guild at 7:00pm  

March 18th: Gloria Miller Allen presenta*on at the Guild at 7:00pm  

March 25th: Newsle?er deadline 

March 25th: Helen Aupperle Show opens at the Guild 11:00am to 5:00pm                               

and runs through April 5th 

March 27th: Senior Ci*zen class at the Senior Center 12:30pm to 3:00pm 

March 29th: Helen Auperle  Show recep*on at the Guild from 1:00pm to 4:00pm 

 

Eagle Rock Art 


